
2017 RADNOR TOWNSHIP 
BEAUTIFICATION AWARD 

 
Radnor Township in partnership with the Community Garden Club at Wayne are 
sponsoring their annual “Township Manager’s Beautification Award” program. This 
year’s program begins July 15, 2017, with nominations being accepted until September 15, 
2017. 
 
The program is intended to recognize residents and businesses who have taken 
exceptional care of their homes and businesses and whose extra effort into the exterior 
beautification of their property is well evidenced.  To be considered for the program, 
Radnor Township residences must be nominated by the homeowner, fellow residents, 
neighbors or business owners.  
 
Nominated residences will then be reviewed and evaluated by the Community Garden 
Club at Wayne and the Township Manager.  Don’t miss your chance to be recognized or to 
acknowledge a friend, neighbor or business for a job well done! Get your nominations in 
now to enter noteworthy homes in the 2017 “Township Manager’s Beautification 
Award” program.  All Radnor Township residents and businesses are eligible to 

participate.  
 

Nominations can be called in to the Office of the 
Township Manager, at 610-688-5600, or emailed to 

rzienkowski@radnor.org. 

Township Employees and their Families are not Eligible 
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